
 
 
 
 

CLASS RANK UPDATE 
 

 

*This message applies to seniors only. 
 

 

Class Rank will be sent to your DISD Outlook Student E-mail on  

Thursday, October 14 by 4:35pm. 
 

 

Please go to https://bit.ly/WoodrowStudentEmailDirections to view 
directions on accessing your DISD Outlook Student email. If you are having 
issues, please contact DISD IT Help Desk at 972-925-5630. 
 
 

We also recommend that you change your password before Thursday if 
you are still using the generic password assigned at the beginning of the 
year. 
 
 

Changing your password ensures no one can log in to your email and view 
your rank without your knowledge. For directions on changing student 
passwords, please go 
to https://www.tinyurl.com/WWHSStudentPasswordReset. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
The Woodrow Counseling Team 
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